
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW  
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MONDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2008 

 
 

Places Survey Challenge Panel – Final Report 
 
 
Reference from the meeting of Performance and Finance Scrutiny Sub-Committee 

Meeting held on 29 October 2008 
 

Further to Recommendation 1, the Performance and Finance Scrutiny Sub-
Committee, having welcomed that the majority of the recommendations of the 
Places Survey Challenge Panel had been used by officers to formulate the Place 
Survey, as a result of which formal approval by Cabinet was not required,  
 
RESOLVED: That (1) the findings and recommendations of the Places Survey 
Challenge Panel be noted; 
 
(2) the report be submitted to the Cabinet for information. 
 
(See also Recommendation I) 
 
 
FOR CONSIDERATION 

 
 

Background Documents: 
 
Report considered by the Performance and Finance Scrutiny Sub-Committee and 
the Draft Minutes of the Performance and Finance Scrutiny Sub-Committee held on 
29 October 2008. 

 
 

Contact Officer:  Paul Gallagher, Democratic Officer 
Tel:  020 8424 1365 
Email:  paul.gallagher@harrow.gov.uk 

 
 


